
   
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This half term Year 3 children are learning about the structure of the Earth as their World 
Around Us topic The journey Inside the planet Earth.  
 As part of our investigation we are going to visit the Natural History Museum on 
Thursday 29th of November.   
 
During our visit we will explore The Vault gallery where children could see the world's 

largest collection of coloured diamonds, discover gems that glow in the dark, and 

marvel at rare meteorites from out of this world. We will also discover minerals, 

gemstones and rocks in the Earth's Treasury gallery. 

 
We will be using public transport, leaving school at 9.00am, returning by 3pm.  
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a bottle of water.  
 
This is a free school trip, however in order to receive the treasure game materials from 
the museum parents are required to contribute the sum of 1 pound. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Azbuka School 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________  
 
to attend the year three trip to the Natural History Museum on Thursday 29th 
November 2018. 
 
 
 
Parent signature_______________________________ 

 


